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February 02, 2023                                                          For Immediate Release 

MEDIA RELEASE  

PAYMENT OF SALARIES TO OFFICERS OF THE                            

IMMIGRATION DETENTION CENTRE  

Port of Spain: The Ministry of National Security has noted a media report which 

stated that officers attached to the Immigration Detention Centre (IDC) have not 

been paid their salaries since November. 

The Ministry is advising that the majority of the officers at the IDC have been paid 

their salaries up to January 2023. However, in the case of four (4) officers there were 

accounting queries in relation to their payment. These queries are currently being 

addressed and payment will be made shortly.  

The Ministry of National Security remains committed to providing the necessary 

support and resources to the IDC to ensure its smooth operations.  
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